
Coast Guard Super Hercules Aircraft Takes Shape
The tail, wing and fuselage of the Coast Guard’s ninth HC-130J are joined at Lockheed Martin 
Aeronautics’ Marietta, Georgia, facility Nov. 26, 2014. Three Super Hercules aircraft are currently 
under construction for the service, with the first to be delivered in early 2015. Photo courtesy of 
Lockheed Martin.


